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Raksha Bandhan – A  Bond of Sibling Love! 

 

A thread of love upon my wrist, 

A promise woven tight, 

You’ve stood beside me like a star 

That guards me through the night. 

 

No distance dims this sacred tie, 

No time can tear it apart, 

For it is not just a thread— 

It’s your affection tied to my heart. 

 

Raksha Bandhan is a festival that celebrates the bond of love and trust between 

siblings. It is a symbol of protection, affection, and a relationship unlike any other. 

 

Please note: The school will remain closed on Saturday, August 9, 2025, on   

account of Raksha Bandhan. 

 

SVIS wishes everyone a very Happy Raksha Bandhan! 

 

May the bond between siblings continue to grow stronger with every passing day! 

 
Warm Regards 

 

Team SVIS 


